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“A new school year means new beginnings, new adventures, 

new friendships, and new challenges. The slate is clean, and 
anything can happen.”  ~ Denise Witmer 

 
Dear Glen Elm Families, 
 
Welcome back!! We are so excited to see our Glen Elm Knights return! Our staff has 
been working hard to prepare for the return of students and we are ready to go! 
 

Glen Elm Staff List 2021-22 
 
Ms. Sivertson       Pre-Kindergarten             Ms. Miller                Principal 
Ms. Manning        Kindergarten                    Ms. Knoll                 Acting Vice-Principal 
Ms. Fry                  Grade 1                             Ms. Malcolmson    Admin Assistant 
Ms. Meenan         Grade 1/2                         Mr. Regonas           Head of Maintenance  
Ms. Zimmer          Grade 2                             Mr. Siguenza          Maintenance 
Mme. Berriault    Grade 3                             Ms. Dumontier       Teacher Associate 
Ms. Schuchardt    Grade 3/4                         Ms. Fitzsimmons   Teacher Associate 
*Mr. Pruden         Grade 4/5                         Ms. Randhawa      Teacher Associate 
Ms. Radigk            Grade 5/6                         Ms. Baran                Education Assistant 
*Ms. Fiacco             Grade 6                           Ms. Ferguson         Education Assistant 
Ms. Williams         Grade 7/8                         Ms. Flaten               Education Assistant 
Mr. Schlenker       Grade 7/8                         Ms. Howitt              Education Assistant 
Ms. Porter             LRT                                    Ms. Kraus                Education Assistant 
Ms. Kelln                LRT                                    Ms. Li                       Education Assistant 
Mme. Coleman     Core French                     *Ms. McAllister      Education Assistant 
Ms. Clark                Arts Education                Ms. Patel                  Education Assistant 
Ms. Knoll                Librarian                           Ms. Pells                  Education Assistant 
*Ms. Stetner            Band                               *Mr. Shah               Education Assistant 
Ms. McPherson     EAL                                   Cst. Rodier               Resource Officer 
Mr. Appleby           School Counsellor          Ms. Dixon                Elder 
*Ms. Labatt              School Psychologist     Mr. Coleman           Superintendent 
Ms. Sojonky           Speech Language 
 
*We are thrilled to have several new staff members join our Glen Elm Team! 
 
Please be sure to check our school website for updated information. We will be planning a 
virtual Meet the Teacher evening within the next few weeks and we will post on the website 
when that will be! 
 

We are looking forward to a fabulous new school year!! 

 

 

 
                                                       ~ Glen Elm Staff 

 

Safety Protocols 
At this time, we will continue with 
our school safety protocols that were 
in place last year – masks, hand 
sanitizing, social distancing as much 
as possible, and constant disinfecting 
of high touch areas. Please keep your 
child home if they are displaying flu-
like symptoms.  

IMPORTANT CHANGES!! 
Due to some student safety issues that we 
were having along Regent Street as well as 
guiding children off the bus on 9th Avenue, 
through the staff parking lot, and to the 
playground at the back of the school, we 
have made some changes to our bus drop-
off location. We have changed the bus 
location to right beside the playground on 
Regent Street. Parents are no longer 
allowed to park on Regent Street to drop 
off/pick up students. Also, please do not 
park behind the staff parking lot to drop 
students off - this is now a No Stopping 
Zone. Instead, we have made the whole 
front of the school, on 9th Avenue, 
a Loading Zone. We would like you to drop 
your children off there. If they are younger 
and you would like to walk them to the 
playground, it is a 10 minute Loading Zone 
so you will have time to leave your car and 
do that. The same goes for picking your 
children up - please park in the front of the 
school on 9th Avenue. 
Thank you for your attention to these 
changes. 

 

 
Regina Public Schools has moved to a 

comprehensive online student information 
portal called Edsby. Please watch for a 

permission form to come home so that you 
are able to gain online access to attendance 

records, assignments, schedules, grades, 
classes, school news and calendars.  


